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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 12th July 2024 

Important Date Change  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

Over the summer we are having some building work completed which is 
being funded and led by the Local Authority. All of the lights in school are 
being replaced with LEDs and we are having some significant roof work 
done at both the front and back of school. During the whole of the summer 
period, staff are not allowed on-site. As I am sure you know, the school 
holidays are a time when teachers set up their classrooms and get 
everything prepared for the new term, cleaners are in and areas such as the 
kitchen and all food preparation areas are deep cleaned. The work starts on 
Thursday 25th July and ends on Friday 30th August - these timescales will not 
give us enough time to be fully ready for the new term. The Governors and I 
have therefore made the decision that school will re-open on Thursday 5th 
September for children - school will finish at 3.15pm on this day. These 
additional 2 days will give teachers, TAs, cleaners and maintenance staff 
time to ensure school is fully prepared, clean and safe for the children’s 
return.  
As you know, we keep school open until 4.15pm each Thursday meaning 
that every child benefits from an additional 45mins of learning per week 
therefore we are able to use some of this time as a guarantee that children 
will still have their equivalent of 190 days in school over the academic year. 
I hope this doesn’t cause you too much inconvenience but as always, when 
decisions like this are taken, it is in the best interests of the children.  
 
Have a great weekend everyone – come on England!!! 
Mrs E Williams 

 

 
Early Closure 

Thursday 18th July at 3.00pm due to 
parent drop-in session.  

NURSERY WILL CLOSE FOR THE 
SUMMER ON MONDAY 22ND JULY.  
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 Monday 15th July  
We are extending the registers until 

10am on Monday so that any children 
wanting to stay up to watch the final 

and support England can do so, if 
anyone needs the extra time then 
please take advantage of this later 

start rather than keeping them off for 
the full day. School will still be open at 

normal time. 

Congratulations to our year 5 & 6 football team 
who smashed home a victory against a strong 
St Alban’s football team this week. 

The score was 4-0 but what made it even better 
was the follow up message from the sports 
coach at St Alban’s complimenting the team on 
their behaviour and sportsmanship! Well done 
everyone – great ambassadors for our school! 

On Wednesday, fifteen of our marvellous 
mathematicians had a great time in Amethyst 
Class taking part in a Fun Maths Day. We 
solved number problems, completed puzzles 
and played games which involved lots of 
calculations and teamwork. Miss Muia said 
that she was very lucky to have a bunch of  
such talented and enthusiastic 
mathematicians, some of whom would like to 
be a Maths Champion next year! 
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Callum 

Nursery - Afia 

Red - Alvis 

Orange - Chantelle 

Yellow - Erik 

Green - McKenzie 

Blue - Whole class 

Purple - Whole class 

Silver - Thomas 

Gold - Evie 

Diamond - Lincoln 

Jade - Freya F 

Sapphire - Khadijah 

Topaz - Shanice 

Opal - Kayne 

Emerald - Isabelle 

Amethyst - Joseph 

Congratulations to Oliver J, Hoorya and Curtis for 
gaining their pen licences.  

Well Done Everyone! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

These will appear 

next week 

School PING 

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters and 
permission slips. If you need your login details printing 
please contact the school office. Please ensure you update 
the app regularly.  

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE 
kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are 
only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the 
office, thank you.  

 

 

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for 
in advance (KS2 only) if you are unable to credit the 
account you will need to provide a packed lunch for 

your child. 

**NEW DATE** Sports Day 

Amethyst, Topaz, Emerald, and Opal will be on Tuesday 16th 
July at 2pm. 
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